
NEW DATES
Construction Notice - track rehabilitation on 95 Street

between 105 and 106 Avenue

During the weekends of September 27-30 and October 11-14 (TBD), the City of Edmonton will

perform track rehabilitation at the 95 Street LRT crossing. During this work, 95 Street between

105 and 106 Avenue will be closed from 7:00 p.m. on Friday to 4:00 a.m. on Monday. PCL has

obtained an overnight noise permit (BYLAW NO. 14600), which allows crews to work 24-hours

per day, if required. The shared-use path adjacent to the work area will remain open. Flaggers

will be present to assist pedestrians and cyclists through the work area.

Every effort will be made to reduce impacts to the public, but nearby residents, businesses and

institutions can expect to hear construction noise.

For more information
Visit: edmonton.ca/tlcforlrt
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail)

https://www.edmonton.ca/public-files/assets/document?path=bylaws/c14600.pdf
https://www.edmonton.ca/projects_plans/transit/metro-line
http://edmonton.ca//tlcforlrt

